
 

25 February 2019  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Comic Relief – Friday 15 March 2019  
 
I am writing to inform you that The Suthers School will be supporting Comic Relief 2019 by taking 
part in ‘Go Red for Red Nose Day’ on Friday 15 March.  
 
As you will no doubt be aware, the Comic Relief vision is to create a world free from poverty and was 
set up to fund a range of initiatives throughout the UK and the rest of the world. Right now, money 
raised by Comic Relief is helping to support gender equality initiatives, campaigns to improve living 
conditions for the most vulnerable people and actively promote mental health and wellbeing for all. 
To show our support, we are inviting all students to take part in a non-uniform day which includes a 
requirement to wear something red. We are asking for a £1 contribution from all students taking 
part.   
 
Please note that students must still wear appropriate clothing for a school day and if your child has 
PE on Friday, kit will be required as normal. Any students not wishing to take part should attend in 
full school uniform on the day as normal. These students will still be able to make a donation to the 
charity should they wish to. 
 
Donations should be made on the day and the money will be collected during form time. 
 
If every student and member of staff in the school supports this event by donating a minimum of £1, 
we would raise near to £110 in one day, this would be an amazing achievement. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. For more information, please visit the campaign website. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Pettit  
Head of School  

https://www.comicrelief.com/what-your-money-does

